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On March 11 the World Health Organization declared COVID-19 (the novel 
coronavirus) a global pandemic. 
  
At Viessmann Canada, the health and well-being of our employees, customers, 
and partners is our top priority and we continue to monitor the situation as it 
develops. 
  
With the recent news from the Ontario Government declaring a state of 
emergency, we continue to encourage all of our employees and customers to use 
email and/or telephone to contact our staff and avoid any internal or external 
face-to-face meetings. As of today, we are not making any changes to the 
delivery of our services to our customers. At this time, however, we are 
postponing all Viessmann Academy training sessions in our Waterloo, ON and 
Langley, BC locations until further notice.  
 
We are following all recommendations and protocols provided by health experts 
and authorities across Canada. Because the situation is constantly evolving, 
these plans may change and if they do, we will provide current updates through 
our digital channels.  
 
For full contact details for our offices, please visit our website at 
www.viessmann.ca or contact us with questions or concerns at 519.885.6300. 
Our Order Desk and Tech Support remain available to provide any assistance 
you may need. 
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